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October Events 

5-8: Missions Week  
13th: Academy Picture Day 

21st: Report Cards 
                         
                         Missions Week 
Your child’s classroom has adopted a country to 
pray for and learn about during mission’s week. 
During each day of missions week, the students 
will come together for a chapel service and we 

will learn about each country represented by the 
classrooms. During our chapels, we will be 

collecting an offering to send over to missions at 
the end of our week.  

On Friday,Oct 8th,  students are asked to bring in 
a store bought dish or snack that is common in 
their class’s adopted country. During lunch that 

Friday, the different classrooms will explore 
different foods from around the world. It is 
recommended that students also pack a bag 

lunch that day to assure they have something 
they will enjoy eating. We will not be ordering 

pizza on this day. 

 
Please be reminded that because we have 
students with peanut allergies, we ask that you 
do not send peanut snacks, or peanut butter 
foods to school.  

 

Picture Day 

Wednesday, October 13th is picture day for our 

students K5 & UP. Please send a change of 

clothes with your child to change into 

afterwards if necessary.  

 Report Cards 

1st nine-week report cards are already due to 

come home this month! Please be reminded 

that any report card that is not returned to 

school (signed) will result in a $5.00 

replacement fee. Upon receiving your child’s 

grades, if you have any questions or concerns 

about your child’s academic status, please 

make sure you reach out and communicate 

with your child’s teacher. Tutoring and extra 

help is always available to our students who 

are in need.  

Upcoming November Events 

11th – NO SCHOOL –Veterans Day  
19th – Interims  
23rd – Tentative-Thanksgiving Lunch                                              
                     11:00AM-1:00PM 
24th- Academy Closed  
25th & 26th- Academy & Daycare Closed   

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincere Apologies 
ECA is very apologetic that we had to cancel 
our Grandparents celebration and that we 
had to do so at such late notice. There has 

been a lot of sickness going through our 
classrooms this fall and we honestly felt it 
safest to not put any grandparents at risk 
for getting sick. Additionally, we did not 

have the extra people to operate 
grandparents’ day because of there being so 
much sickness. We are so sorry about this, 
but each of our students has a grandparent 

gift that will be sent home. Please make 
sure the grandparents receive it. It was 

made with much love, and we hope to be 
able to celebrate with our school families 

during Thanksgiving!  

         
                  Tuition Payments 

Due to the office staff being absent last 
month we have waived late fees for 
September. Please be reminded any 

preschool payments not made by Tuesdays 
at 6PM will result in a late fee and any 

academy monthly dues not paid by the 5th 
of the month will result in late fees as well. 
Invoices will go home on Thursday, October 
1st. Please notify the office immediately if 

you find any discrepancies. Thank you! 
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